
August 16, 2020 

Dear Parents and Students of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert Florio with an 
important announcement: 

• Welcome to the 2020-21 school year we are excited to get started and are preparing 
for a great year. As a My PCS student you will be following your schedule in real time 
just like you would on our campus face to face 

• You will be utilizing the technology you used last spring to complete the fourth 
quarter and the end of the last school year. That includes all returning students and 
students entering 9th grade from middle school 

• We will be utilizing the Canvas learning system which is used by many colleges and 
universities around the globe. It is a highly functional system that is intuitive and 
makes online learning an enriching experience 

• After 9 weeks you can re-evaluate your learning choice and return to face to face 
learning on campus if you so choose. Please know that My PCS will be available for 
the entire year – if you so choose. And we will continue to utilize the Canvas learning 
system for all students this year and moving forward 

• Please review information on orientation and other important items on our school’s 
website 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


